Online PDF The Rose And The Dagger The Wrath And The Dawn By Ren E
Ahdieh 2 Books Collection Set

The Rose And The Dagger The Wrath And The Dawn
By Ren E Ahdieh 2 Books Collection Set
The Path of DaggersFlame in the MistFanfareMiracle of the RoseThe
BeautifulThe Eden ConspiracyThe Wrath & the DawnBad Girls Don't DieThe
Rose & the DaggerDevastation ClassThe DamnedThe Wrath & the
DawnImaginary BordersThe ValiantOkamiThe Moth & the FlameThe Rose and
the ThornSmoke in the SunThe Midnight StarThe Sword and the DaggerThe
Rose SocietyThe Dragon's PathThe Rose and the DaggerThe Dagger and the
RoseThe Wrath & the DawnThe Assassin's CurseA Bright and Pleading
DaggerVoicesSpindleThe Dagger XThe Mirror & the MazeRuin and
RisingGreedy HeartThere Will Come a DarknessThe Golem and the JinniThe
Tyrant's LawThe Orphan's Tales: In the Night GardenThe Young
ElitesDaughter of the Siren QueenThe Grief Keeper

The Path of Daggers
**Dystopian mind control with metaphysics** In this sequel to "The
Liberty Box," Kate and Jackson and the remaining refugees must band
together and stand for truth in the face of mounting personal peril.
But can they withstand the government's lies?

Flame in the Mist
Princess. Captive. Gladiator. Always a Warrior. Fallon is the daughter
of a proud Celtic king and the younger sister of the legendary fighter
Sorcha. When Fallon was just a child, Sorcha was killed by the armies
of Julius Caesar. On the eve of her seventeenth birthday, Fallon is
excited to follow in her sister's footsteps and earn her place in her
father's war band. She never gets the chance. Fallon is captured and
sold to an elite training school for female gladiators—owned by none
other than Julius Caesar himself. In a cruel twist of fate, the man
who destroyed Fallon’s family might be her only hope of survival. Now,
Fallon must overcome vicious rivalries, deadly fights in and out of
the arena, and perhaps the most dangerous threat of all: her
irresistible feelings for Cai, a young Roman soldier and her sworn
enemy. A richly imagined fantasy for fans of Sarah J. Maas and Cinda
Williams Chima, The Valiant recounts Fallon’s gripping journey from
fierce Celtic princess to legendary gladiator and darling of the Roman
empire. From the Hardcover edition.

Fanfare
The capital has fallen. The Darkling rules Ravka from his shadow
throne. Now the nation's fate rests with a broken Sun Summoner, a
disgraced tracker, and the shattered remnants of a once-great magical
army. Deep in an ancient network of tunnels and caverns, a weakened
Alina must submit to the dubious protection of the Apparat and the
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zealots who worship her as a Saint. Yet her plans lie elsewhere, with
the hunt for the elusive firebird and the hope that an outlaw prince
still survives. Alina will have to forge new alliances and put aside
old rivalries as she and Mal race to find the last of Morozova's
amplifiers. But as she begins to unravel the Darkling's secrets, she
reveals a past that will forever alter her understanding of the bond
they share and the power she wields. The firebird is the one thing
that stands between Ravka and destruction--and claiming it could cost
Alina the very future she's fighting for. Ruin and Rising is the
thrilling final installment in Leigh Bardugo's Grisha Trilogy.

Miracle of the Rose
From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Wrath and the
Dawn, comes a sweeping, action-packed YA adventure set against the
backdrop of Feudal Japan where Mulan meets Throne of Glass. The
daughter of a prominent samurai, Mariko has long known her place—she
may be an accomplished alchemist, whose cunning rivals that of her
brother Kenshin, but because she is not a boy, her future has always
been out of her hands. At just seventeen years old, Mariko is promised
to Minamoto Raiden, the son of the emperor's favorite consort—a
political marriage that will elevate her family's standing. But en
route to the imperial city of Inako, Mariko narrowly escapes a bloody
ambush by a dangerous gang of bandits known as the Black Clan, who she
learns has been hired to kill her before she reaches the palace.
Dressed as a peasant boy, Mariko sets out to infiltrate the Black Clan
and track down those responsible for the target on her back. Once
she's within their ranks, though, Mariko finds for the first time
she's appreciated for her intellect and abilities. She even finds
herself falling in love—a love that will force her to question
everything she's ever known about her family, her purpose, and her
deepest desires.

The Beautiful
For Delia math just makes sense—more sense than people, anyway. It’s
2006, and Delia Mulcahy is living in a shabby apartment and facing
crushing student debt. Suddenly, she’s plucked from obscurity to work
for Wall Street’s top hedge fund. Determined to make her millions,
Delia must master the cutthroat world of big-stakes trading and profit
off of the cataclysm of the looming crash. In the underbelly of
finance, no one is who they say they are. Delia finds herself
embroiled in devious schemes and duplicitous deals as her recklessness
threatens every relationship in her life: family, friends and
especially the two rival CEOs vying for her genius. It's a high-risk
game and she is a better player than most. When her soul is on the
line, how much is enough for her greedy heart?

The Eden Conspiracy
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All Cris Pereira wants after being dumped at the altar is a do-over,
but her life is not the average fairy tale and wishes don't come true
in the real world. After she meets movie star Tom Abramson, she's
determined not to fall for his intelligence, charm and impetuousness
because dreams are for the foolhardy, and a modern girl can rescue
herself. 250 pp.

The Wrath & the Dawn
An annihilation force of invading aliens. Human civilization on the
brink of extinction. Earth’s only hope—seven cadets and the legendary
starship they were never meant to command. No matter the cost, they
will stop at nothing to survive. No matter the odds, they will fight
to save their future. The distant future. Earth’s Alliance forces have
emerged victorious from a brutal nine-year war with the mysterious
Kastazi—a vicious, highly advanced alien race. In the dawn of a new
peace, the Alliance Devastation Class starship California embarks on a
mission of science and learning with a skeleton crew of seasoned
officers, civilian students, and inexperienced military cadets in tow.
For JD Marshall and Viv Nixon, gifted cadets and best friends, the
mission holds special meaning: It offers an opportunity to prove
themselves and begin to escape the long shadows of their legendary war
hero parents. Suddenly ambushed by a second wave of invading Kastazi
forces, JD and Viv make the impossible decision to spearhead a mutiny
to save the California and everyone on it. In command and quickly out
of options, they are forced to activate the ship's prototype Blink
Reactor—an experimental technology they expect to send them to the
safe, distant reaches of space. When their escape transports them to a
reality they don’t recognize and reveals unimaginably terrifying
secrets, they must fight their way home to save not just everyone they
love but also humanity itself. Standing in their way are an
insurmountable enemy, saboteurs from within, a mystery eons in the
making, and the fabric of time and space itself.

Bad Girls Don't Die
In The Golem and the Jinni, a chance meeting between mythical beings
takes readers on a dazzling journey through cultures in turn-of-thecentury New York. Chava is a golem, a creature made of clay, brought
to life to by a disgraced rabbi who dabbles in dark Kabbalistic magic
and dies at sea on the voyage from Poland. Chava is unmoored and
adrift as the ship arrives in New York harbor in 1899. Ahmad is a
jinni, a being of fire born in the ancient Syrian desert, trapped in
an old copper flask, and released in New York City, though still not
entirely free Ahmad and Chava become unlikely friends and soul mates
with a mystical connection. Marvelous and compulsively readable,
Helene Wecker's debut novel The Golem and the Jinni weaves strands of
Yiddish and Middle Eastern literature, historical fiction and magical
fable, into a wondrously inventive and unforgettable tale.
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The Rose & the Dagger
"The most powerful stories encompass a paradox. Spindle is both mythic
and true, old beyond reckoning and dazzlingly, gloriously new. You've
known this story all your life; you have never heard its like before.
The Storyteller Queen lives, and her name is E. K. Johnston." -Rachel
Hartman, New York Times best-selling author of Seraphina/DIV DIVThe
world is made safe by a womanbut it is a very big world. It has been
generations since the Storyteller Queen drove the demon out of her
husband and saved her country from fire and blood. Her family has
prospered beyond the borders of their village, and two new kingdoms
have sprouted on either side of the mountains where the demons are
kept prisoner by bright iron, and by the creatures the Storyteller
Queen made to keep them contained. But the prison is crumbling.
Through years of careful manipulation, a demon has regained her power.
She has made one kingdom strong and brought the other to its knees,
waiting for the perfect moment to strike. When a princess is born, the
demon is ready with the final blow: a curse that will cost the
princess her very soul, or force her to destroy her own people to save
her life. The threads of magic are tightly spun, binding princess and
exiled spinners into a desperate plot to break the curse before the
demon can become a queen of men. But the web of power is dangerously
tangled--and they may not see the true pattern until it is unspooled.

Devastation Class
A Book of Wonders for Grown-Up Readers Every once in a great while a
book comes along that reminds us of the magic spell that stories can
cast over us–to dazzle, entertain, and enlighten. Welcome to the
Arabian Nights for our time–a lush and fantastical epic guaranteed to
spirit you away from the very first page . . . Secreted away in a
garden, a lonely girl spins stories to warm a curious prince: peculiar
feats and unspeakable fates that loop through each other and back
again to meet in the tapestry of her voice. Inked on her eyelids, each
twisting, tattooed tale is a piece in the puzzle of the girl’s own
hidden history. And what tales she tells! Tales of shape-shifting
witches and wild horsewomen, heron kings and beast princesses, snake
gods, dog monks, and living stars–each story more strange and
fantastic than the one that came before. From ill-tempered “mermaid”
to fastidious Beast, nothing is ever quite what it seems in these evershifting tales–even, and especially, their teller. Adorned with
illustrations by the legendary Michael Kaluta, Valente’s enchanting
lyrical fantasy offers a breathtaking reinvention of the untold myths
and dark fairy tales that shape our dreams. And just when you think
you’ve come to the end, you realize the adventure has only begun….
Praise for In the Night Garden “Cathrynne Valente weaves layer upon
layer of marvels in her debut novel. In the Night Garden is a treat
for all who love puzzle stories and the mystical language of
talespinners.”—Carol Berg, author of Daughter of Ancients “Fabulous
talespinning in the tradition of story cycles such as The Arabian
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Nights. Lyrical, wildly imaginative and slyly humorous, Valente's
prose possesses an irrepressible spirit.”—K. J. Bishop, author of The
Etched City “Astonishing work! Valente’s endless invention and mythic
range are breathtaking. It’s as if she’s gone night-wandering, and
plucked a hundred distant cultures out of the air to deliver their
stories to us.”—Ellen Kushner, author of Thomas the Rhymer
“Refreshingly original in both style and form, In the Night Garden
should delight lovers of myth and folklore.”—Juliet Marillier, author
of the Sevenwaters trilogy

The Damned
Ananna of the Tanarau abandons ship when her parents try to marry her
off to an allying pirate clan: she wants to captain her own boat, not
serve as second-in-command to her handsome yet clueless fiance. But
her escape has dire consequences when she learns the scorned clan has
sent an assassin after her. And when the assassin, Naji, finally
catches up with her, things get even worse. Ananna inadvertently
triggers a nasty curse — with a life-altering result. Now Ananna and
Naji are forced to become uneasy allies as they work together to break
the curse and return their lives back to normal. Or at least as normal
as the lives of a pirate and an assassin can be. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

The Wrath & the Dawn
It started as playful, if barbed, banter before rising to a fateful
wager with a most notorious rake—the Captain of the Guard, Jalal alKhoury—who may have finally met his match in a lovely, if haughty,
handmaiden, Despina. But she, too, seems to have met her match in the
handsome Jalal. What begins as a tempestuous battle of will and wit in
short order becomes a passionate affair spurred on by tragedy of the
worst kind.

Imaginary Borders
When Alexis's little sister Kasey becomes obsessed with an antique
doll, Alexis thinks she is just being her usual weird self. Things get
weirder, though, when their house starts changing. Doors open and
close by themselves; water boils on the unlit stove; and an unplugged
air conditioner blasts cold air. Kasey is changing, too. Her blue eyes
go green, she starts using old-fashioned language, and she forgets
chunks of time.

The Valiant
The highly anticipated sequel to New York Times bestselling Flame in
the Mist--an addictive, sumptuous finale that will leave readers
breathless from the bestselling author of The Wrath and the Dawn.
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After Okami is captured in the Jukai forest, Mariko has no choice--to
rescue him, she must return to Inako and face the dangers that have
been waiting for her in the Heian Castle. She tricks her brother,
Kenshin, and betrothed, Raiden, into thinking she was being held by
the Black Clan against her will, playing the part of the dutiful brideto-be to infiltrate the emperor's ranks and uncover the truth behind
the betrayal that almost left her dead. With the wedding plans already
underway, Mariko pretends to be consumed with her upcoming nuptials,
all the while using her royal standing to peel back the layers of lies
and deception surrounding the imperial court. But each secret she
unfurls gives way to the next, ensnaring Mariko and Okami in a
political scheme that threatens their honor, their love and the very
safety of the empire.

Okami
After escaping a detention center at the U.S. border, seventeen-yearold Marisol agrees to participate in a medical experiment hoping to
keep her and her younger sister, Gabi, from being deported to El
Salvador.

The Moth & the Flame
From the New York Times bestselling author of the Legend series I am
tired of being used, hurt, and cast aside. Adelina Amouteru is a
survivor of the blood fever. A decade ago, the deadly illness swept
through her nation. Most of the infected perished, while many of the
children who survived were left with strange markings. Adelina’s black
hair turned silver, her lashes went pale, and now she has only a
jagged scar where her left eye once was. Her cruel father believes she
is a malfetto, an abomination, ruining their family’s good name and
standing in the way of their fortune. But some of the fever’s
survivors are rumored to possess more than just scars—they are
believed to have mysterious and powerful gifts, and though their
identities remain secret, they have come to be called the Young
Elites. Teren Santoro works for the king. As Leader of the Inquisition
Axis, it is his job to seek out the Young Elites, to destroy them
before they destroy the nation. He believes the Young Elites to be
dangerous and vengeful, but it’s Teren who may possess the darkest
secret of all. Enzo Valenciano is a member of the Dagger Society. This
secret sect of Young Elites seeks out others like them before the
Inquisition Axis can. But when the Daggers find Adelina, they discover
someone with powers like they’ve never seen. Adelina wants to believe
Enzo is on her side, and that Teren is the true enemy. But the lives
of these three will collide in unexpected ways, as each fights a very
different and personal battle. But of one thing they are all certain:
Adelina has abilities that shouldn’t belong in this world. A vengeful
blackness in her heart. And a desire to destroy all who dare to cross
her. It is my turn to use. My turn to hurt.
Page 6/15

Online PDF The Rose And The Dagger The Wrath And The Dawn By Ren E
Ahdieh 2 Books Collection Set
The Rose and the Thorn
New York Times bestselling author Renée Ahdieh returns with the second
instalment of her new sumptuous, sultry and romantic series, The
Beautiful. 'Captivating . . . Ahdieh's darkest and most compelling
novel yet' Cultress on The Beautiful Following the events of The
Beautiful, Sébastien Saint Germain is now cursed and forever changed.
The treaty between the Fallen and the Brotherhood has been broken, and
war between the immortals seems imminent. The price of loving Celine
was costly. But Celine has also paid a high price for loving Bastien.
Still recovering from injuries sustained during a night she can't
quite remember, her dreams are troubled. And she doesn't know she has
inadvertently set into motion a chain of events that could lead to her
demise and unveil a truth about herself she's not quite ready to
learn. Forces hiding in the shadows have been patiently waiting for
this moment for centuries. And just as Bastien and Celine begin to
uncover the danger around them, they learn their love could tear them
apart. The Damned, Renee's latest instalment in The Beautiful series
is just as decadent, thrilling, and mysterious as her last, as she
continues her most potent fantasy series yet.

Smoke in the Sun
The city of Rey is burning. With smoke billowing, fires blazing and
his people fleeing, Khalid races back to defend his city, and protect
his queen. But Khalid is too late to do either. He and his men arrive
to find the city in ruins, nothing but a maze of destruction, and
Shahrzad is gone. But who could have wrought such devastation? Khalid
fears he may already know the answer, the price of choosing love over
the people of Rey all too evident.

The Midnight Star
"David Elliott explores how Joan of Arc changed the course of history
and remains a figure of fascination centuries after her extraordinary
life and death in a fiery, evocative novel-in-verse."--Provided by
publisher.

The Sword and the Dagger
"In this personal, moving essay, environmental activist and hip-hop
artist Xiuhtezcatl Martinez uses his art and his activism to show that
climate change is a human issue that can't be ignored"--

The Rose Society
The great war cannot be stopped. The tyrant Geder Palliako had led his
nation to war, but every victory has called forth another conflict.
Now the greater war spreads out before him, and he is bent on bringing
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peace. No matter how many people he has to kill to do it. Cithrin bel
Sarcour, rogue banker of the Medean Bank, has returned to the fold.
Her apprenticeship has placed her in the path of war, but the greater
dangers are the ones in her past and in her soul. Widowed and
disgraced at the heart of the Empire, Clara Kalliam has become a loyal
traitor, defending her nation against itself. And in the shadows of
the world, Captain Marcus Wester tracks an ancient secret that will
change the war in ways not even he can forsee. Return to the
critically acclaimed epic by master storyteller Daniel Abraham, The
Dagger and the Coin. The Dagger and the CoinThe Dragon's PathThe
King's Blood The Tyrant's LawThe Widow's HouseThe Spider's War Writing
as James S. A. Corey (with Ty Franck) The Expanse (soon to be a major
SyFy Channel television series)Leviathan WakesCaliban's WarAbaddon's
GateCibola BurnNemesis Games

The Dragon's Path
The Sword and the Dagger is an epic YA historical adventure by debut
novelist Robert Cochran, the Emmy Award-winning executive producer and
co-creator of the hit TV series 24. When empires clash, a Princess, a
Knight, and an Assassin embark on the quest of a lifetime During the
time of the Crusades, an unlikely trio—a Christian princess, her
affianced prince, and a Muslim assassin—embarks on a quest to the
court of the most fearsome warrior the world has ever known, Genghis
Khan. A rousing tale of adventure and romance about three young people
who must grapple with fundamental issues of loyalty, friendship,
faith, honor, and courage against the backdrop of conflicts that still
resonate today. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Rose and the Dagger
Two thieves want answers. Riyria is born For more than a year Royce
Melborn has tried to forget Gwen DeLancy, the woman who saved him and
his partner Hadrian Blackwater from certain death. Unable to get her
out of his mind, Royce returns to Medford with Hadrian but the two
receive a very different reception --- Gwen refuses to see them. The
victim of abuse by a powerful noble, she suspects that Royce will
ignore any danger in his desire for revenge. By turning the thieves
away, Gwen hopes to once more protect them. What she doesn't realize
is what the two are capable of --- but she's about to find out.
Chronological Order The Crown Tower (Riyria Chronicles #1) The Rose
and the Thorn (Riyria Chronicles #2) Theft of Swords (Riyria
Revelations #1 & #2): contains The Crown Conspiracy & Avempartha Rise
of Empire (Riyria Revelations #3 & #4): contains Nyphron Rising & The
Emerald Storm Heir of Novron (Riyria Revelations #5 & #6): contains
Wintertide & Percepliquis

The Dagger and the Rose
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The Wheel of Time ® is a PBS Great American Read Selection! Now in
development for TV! Since its debut in 1990, The Wheel of Time® by
Robert Jordan has captivated millions of readers around the globe with
its scope, originality, and compelling characters. The Wheel of Time
turns and Ages come and go, leaving memories that become legend.
Legend fades to myth, and even myth is long forgotten when the Age
that gave it birth returns again. In the Third Age, an Age of
Prophecy, the World and Time themselves hang in the balance. What was,
what will be, and what is, may yet fall under the Shadow. The Seanchan
invasion force is in possession of Ebou Dar. Nynaeve, Elayne, and
Aviendha head for Caemlyn and Elayne's rightful throne, but on the way
they discover an enemy much worse than the Seanchan. In Illian, Rand
vows to throw the Seanchan back as he did once before. But signs of
madness are appearing among the Asha'man. In Ghealdan, Perrin faces
the intrigues of Whitecloaks, Seanchan invaders, the scattered Shaido
Aiel, and the Prophet himself. Perrin's beloved wife, Faile, may pay
with her life, and Perrin himself may have to destroy his soul to save
her. Meanwhile the rebel Aes Sedai under their young Amyrlin, Egwene
al'Vere, face an army that intends to keep them away from the White
Tower. But Egwene is determined to unseat the usurper Elaida and
reunite the Aes Sedai. She does not yet understand the price that
others--and she herself--will pay. TV series update: "Sony will
produce along with Red Eagle Entertainment and Radar Pictures. Rafe
Judkins is attached to write and executive produce. Judkins previously
worked on shows such as ABC’s “Agents of SHIELD,” the Netflix series
“Hemlock Grove,” and the NBC series “Chuck.” Red Eagle partners Rick
Selvage and Larry Mondragon will executive produce along with Radar’s
Ted Field and Mike Weber. Darren Lemke will also executive produce,
with Jordan’s widow Harriet McDougal serving as consulting producer."
—Variety The Wheel of Time® New Spring: The Novel #1 The Eye of the
World #2 The Great Hunt #3 The Dragon Reborn #4 The Shadow Rising #5
The Fires of Heaven #6 Lord of Chaos #7 A Crown of Swords #8 The Path
of Daggers #9 Winter's Heart #10 Crossroads of Twilight #11 Knife of
Dreams By Robert Jordan and Brandon Sanderson #12 The Gathering Storm
#13 Towers of Midnight #14 A Memory of Light By Robert Jordan Warrior
of the Altaii By Robert Jordan and Teresa Patterson The World of
Robert Jordan's The Wheel of Time By Robert Jordan, Harriet McDougal,
Alan Romanczuk, and Maria Simons The Wheel of Time Companion By Robert
Jordan and Amy Romanczuk Patterns of the Wheel: Coloring Art Based on
Robert Jordan's The Wheel of Time At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

The Wrath & the Dawn
“One of the greatest achievements of modern literature.”—Richard
Howard “A major achievement . . . . Genet transforms experiences of
degradation into spiritual exercises and hoodlums into bearers of the
majesty of love.”—Saturday Review “Genet can use a brutal phraseology
that makes prison life specific and immediate. Yet through his
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singular sensibility, these elements are transmuted into something
fragile, rare, beautiful.”—The New York Times “This book recreates for
the reader Genet’s magic world, one of dazzling beauty charged with
novelty and excitement.”—Bettina Knapp “Genet would have deserved
international standing for this novel alone. . . . He succeeds to an
amazing degree in creating poetry from the profoundest
degradation.”—The Times (London)

The Assassin's Curse
"Once upon a time, a girl had a father, a prince, a society of
friends. Then they betrayed her. Now Adelina Amouteru is turning down
the bitter path of revenge. Known and feared as the White Wolf, she
searches for other Young Elites to build up her own army. Her goal:
strike down the Inquisition Axis who nearly killed her. But make no
mistake -- Adelina is no heroine. Her powers are growing beyond her
control and she trusts no one. Adelina struggles to cling to the good
within her. But how can she be good when her very existence depends on
darkness?" -- Back cover.

A Bright and Pleading Dagger
Kitto’s adventure continues in the suspenseful sequel to The Dagger
Quick, which School Library Journal called a “quest perfect for
landlubbers and pirate aficionados alike.” On the high seas of the
Caribbean in the 1600s, a twelve-year-old boy, Kitto, stands wrongly
accused of his father’s murder and is forced into adulthood too
quickly as he tries to prove his innocence. After a brutal shark
attack, Kitto must take refuge on a forsaken island that holds a store
of valuable nutmeg, with its power to make men as rich as kings. When
he encounters the notorious Alexandre Exquemelin, known as X, he
discovers a dark secret about his own past and identity. Will the
events of Kitto’s past determine his fate, or will he have the courage
to forge his own destiny? A tale of friends and fiends, good and evil,
pirates and predators, and the thrill of the high seas, The Dagger X
is an exciting adventure and classic story of the search for manhood
and identity.

Voices
"Everything I look for in a fantasy." - George R. R. Martin All paths
lead to war Marcus' hero days are behind him. He knows too well that
even the smallest war still means somebody's death. When his men are
impressed into a doomed army, staying out of a battle he wants no part
of requires some unorthodox steps. Cithrin is an orphan, ward of a
banking house. Her job is to smuggle a nation's wealth across a war
zone, hiding the gold from both sides. She knows the secret life of
commerce like a second language, but the strategies of trade will not
defend her from swords. Geder, sole scion of a noble house, has more
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interest in philosophy than in swordplay. A poor excuse for a soldier,
he is a pawn in these games. No one can predict what he will become.
Falling pebbles can start a landslide. A spat between the Free Cities
and the Severed Throne is spiraling out of control. A new player rises
from the depths of history, fanning the flames that will sweep the
entire region onto The Dragon's Path -- the path to war. The Dagger
and the CoinThe Dragon's PathThe King's Blood The Tyrant's LawThe
Widow's HouseThe Spider's War Writing as James S. A. Corey (with Ty
Franck) The Expanse (soon to be a major SyFy Channel television
series)Leviathan WakesCaliban's WarAbaddon's GateCibola BurnNemesis
GamesBabylon's AshesPersepolis RisingTiamat's Wrath

Spindle
New York Times bestselling author Renée Ahdieh returns with a
sumptuous, sultry and romantic new series set in 19th century New
Orleans where vampires hide in plain sight. In 1872, New Orleans is a
city ruled by the dead. But to seventeen-year-old Celine Rousseau, New
Orleans is a safe haven after she's forced to flee her life as a
dressmaker in Paris. Taken in by the sisters of the Ursuline convent
in the middle of the carnival season, Celine is quickly enraptured by
the vibrant city, from its music to its fancy soirées and even its
danger. She becomes embroiled in the city's glitzy underworld, known
as La Cour des Lions, after catching the eye of the group's enigmatic
leader, Sébastien Saint Germain. When the body of one of the girls
from the convent is found in Sébastien's own lair--the second dead
girl to turn up in recent weeks--Celine battles her attraction to
Sébastien and suspicions about his guilt along with the shame of her
own horrible secret. After a third murder, New Orleans becomes gripped
by the terror of a serial killer on the loose--one who has now set
Celine in his sights. As the murderer stalks her, Celine finally takes
matters into her own hands, only to find herself caught in the midst
of an age-old feud between the darkest creatures of the night, where
the price of forbidden love is her life. At once a sultry romance and
a decadent, thrilling mystery, master storyteller Renée Ahdieh embarks
on her most potent fantasy series yet.

The Dagger X
The much anticipated sequel to the breathtaking New York Times
bestseller THE WRATH AND THE DAWN. I am surrounded on all sides by a
desert. A guest, in a prison of sand and sun. My family is here. And I
do not know whom I can trust. In a land on the brink of war, Shahrzad
has been torn from the love of her husband Khalid, the Caliph of
Khorasan. She once believed him a monster, but his secrets revealed a
man tormented by guilt and a powerful curse-one that might keep them
apart forever. Reunited with her family, who have taken refuge with
enemies of Khalid, and Tariq, her childhood sweetheart, she should be
happy. But Tariq now commands forces set on destroying Khalid's
empire. Shahrzad is almost a prisoner caught between loyalties to
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people she loves. But she refuses to be a pawn and devises a plan.
While her father, Jahandar, continues to play with magical forces he
doesn't yet understand, Shahrzad tries to uncover powers that may lie
dormant within her. With the help of a tattered old carpet and a
tempestuous but sage young man, Shahrzad will attempt to break the
curse and reunite with her one true love. Praise for The Wrath and the
Dawn 'A potent page-turner of intrigue and romance' Publishers Weekly
'Don't be surprised if the pages melt away and you find yourself
racing through warm, golden sands or drinking spiced wine in cool
marble courtyards. This is an intoxicating gem of a story. You will
fall in love, just as I did.' Marie Lu, New York Times bestselling
author of the Legend series and The Young Elites

The Mirror & the Maze
#1 New York Times Bestseller A sumptuous and epically told love story
inspired by A Thousand and One Nights Every dawn brings horror to a
different family in a land ruled by a killer. Khalid, the eighteenyear-old Caliph of Khorasan, takes a new bride each night only to have
her executed at sunrise. So it is a suspicious surprise when sixteenyear-old Shahrzad volunteers to marry Khalid. But she does so with a
clever plan to stay alive and exact revenge on the Caliph for the
murder of her best friend and countless other girls. Shazi’s wit and
will, indeed, get her through to the dawn that no others have seen,
but with a catch . . . she’s falling in love with the very boy who
killed her dearest friend. She discovers that the murderous boy-king
is not all that he seems and neither are the deaths of so many girls.
Shazi is determined to uncover the reason for the murders and to break
the cycle once and for all. *The book is a Rough Cut Edition (pages
are deliberately not the same length).*

Ruin and Rising
In this reimagining of The Arabian Nights, Shahrzad plans to avenge
the death of her dearest friend by volunteering to marry the murderous
boy-king of Khorasan but discovers not all is as it seems within the
palace.

Greedy Heart
"Unsure who to trust, Shahrzad takes matters into her own hands to try
and break the curse and reunite with her one true love"--

There Will Come a Darkness
In this reimagining of The Arabian Nights, Shahrzad plans to avenge
the death of her dearest friend by volunteering to marry the murderous
boy-king of Khorasan, but discovers not all is as it seems within the
palace.
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The Golem and the Jinni
Number-one New York Times-bestselling author Lu concludes Adelina's
story with this haunting and hypnotizing finale to the Young Elites
series. 5 1/2 x 8 5/16.

The Tyrant's Law
At the close of Flame in the Mist, to end a bloodbath between the
Black Clan and imperial soldiers, Ōkami allows himself to be taken
prisoner by Prince Raiden, Mariko’s betrothed. For someone who doesn’t
believe in heroes, it’s a surprising choice: to trade his life for the
lives of his friends and the one he loves. For he will surely be
killed when he arrives in the Imperial City. But he decides if his
life is the cost of love, it may not be too high a price after all.

The Orphan's Tales: In the Night Garden
A classic fairytale about an adopted princess, a kingdom of masked
souls, and the search for deep joy and true beauty.

The Young Elites
The capable, confident, and occasionally ruthless heroine of Daughter
of the Pirate King is back in this action-packed sequel that promises
rousing high seas adventures and the perfect dash of magic. Alosa's
mission is finally complete. Not only has she recovered all three
pieces of the map to a legendary hidden treasure, but the pirates who
originally took her captive are now prisoners on her ship. Still
unfairly attractive and unexpectedly loyal, first mate Riden is a
constant distraction, but now he's under her orders. And she takes
great comfort in knowing that the villainous Vordan will soon be
facing her father's justice. When Vordan exposes a secret her father
has kept for years, Alosa and her crew find themselves in a deadly
race with the feared Pirate King. Despite the danger, Alosa knows they
will recover the treasure first . . . after all, she is the daughter
of the Siren Queen. In Daughter of the Siren Queen, Tricia Levenseller
brings together the perfect mix of thrilling action, tense battle
scenes, and a heart-pounding romance.

Daughter of the Siren Queen
Fiction. Flash Fiction. A dazzling and incisive collection of twelve
flash fictions illuminating the varied lives of women and girls,
Nicole Rivas' A BRIGHT AND PLEADING DAGGER immerses readers in its
subjects' complex experiences with desire, selfhood, and omnipresent
danger. A pizza shop worker goes on a series of visceral dates with
her gynecologist; a slighted lover coughs up a forgotten childhood
toy; an artist unknowingly becomes the subject of an intrusive
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admirer's lust; a woman has a heated staring contest with the world's
oldest man. Powerful and precise, Rivas' stories highlight the
unreality within the real, simultaneously evoking humor, outrage, and
awe. A BRIGHT AND PLEADING DAGGER is the winner of the 12th Annual
Rose Metal Press Short Short Chapbook Contest, judged by Rigoberto
González. This limited edition chapbook features two-color letterpress
covers and specialty endpapers.

The Grief Keeper
Leigh Bardugo's Six of Crows meets Kristin Cashore's Graceling, with a
dash of Winter is Coming, in this showstopping debut YA fantasy--and
recipient of FOUR starred reviews! A Morris Award Finalist for best
debut young adult novel! A Kirkus Best Book of the Year! A Tor.com
Best YA SFF/Horror Book of the Year! "One of the most stunning debuts
of the year." —Seventeen The Age of Darkness approaches. Five lives
stand in its way. Who will stop it . . . or unleash it? For
generations, the Seven Prophets guided humanity. Using their visions
of the future, they ended wars and united nations—until the day, one
hundred years ago, when the Prophets disappeared. All they left behind
was one final, secret prophecy, foretelling an Age of Darkness and the
birth of a new Prophet who could be the world’s salvation . . . or the
cause of its destruction. With chaos on the horizon, five souls are
set on a collision course: A prince exiled from his kingdom. A
ruthless killer known as the Pale Hand. A once-faithful leader torn
between his duty and his heart. A reckless gambler with the power to
find anything or anyone. And a dying girl on the verge of giving up.
One of them—or all of them—could break the world. Will they be savior
or destroyer? Perfect for fans of Throne of Glass, Children of Blood
and Bone, and An Ember in the Ashes. Praise for There Will Come a
Darkness “A can’t miss debut from an exciting new talent.” –Kiersten
White, New York Times bestselling author of Slayer “Even in a world
filled with graces and prophets, the real magic of There Will Come a
Darkness is in how Pool has crafted her heroes—messy, flawed, and so
beguilingly human. I dare you not to fall madly in love with all of
them.” —Laura Sebastian, New York Times bestselling author of Ash
Princess * "A well-crafted, surprising, and gripping start to a new
trilogy." —Kirkus Reviews, STARRED review
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